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THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE SETTLERS PAK HOMEOWNERS' ASSOCIATION HELD THEIR MONTHLY MEETING AT
THE SETTLERS PARK CLUBHOUSE ON THURSDAY, February 16, 2023, at 7:00 PM IN SUGARLAND, TEXAS.

DIRECTORS PRESENT: Bill Sargant, Diane Johnston, and Mike Reichek. Clinton Seay was present for Creative
Management

CALL TO ORDER
Clinton Seay called the meeting to order and noted there was a quorum of Directors present

SUMMARY OF EXECUTIVE BOARD SESSION:

2 waiver requests were reviewed, 2 were granted waivers based on how much they owed.
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: the meeting minutes were approved

FINANCIAL REPORT: Treasurer Mike Reichek was at the meeting and reported that the invested money is currently
down 2.5%.

Delinquency Report — was reviewed

Presidents Update: The insurance was renewed for another year at an increased rate due to increased coverage
amounts Ah Y

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Social - In development

Pool - It was noted that a pump had to be replaced

Landscape — AFC will be doing some work along Sam Houston Blvd

Website and Communications —Claudia will get with Bonnie to gain full access to the website

UNFINISHED BUSINESS £:y

BRICK WALL — Noted that the Board will be going door to door to try and gather signatures

No Dumping Signs — The sign will be purchased and installed soon

Water Logic - Water Logic Bid to replace controllers was approved by the Board

Debit Card - The Board granted Creative management permission to keep the,debit card account balanced at $2,500
Girl Scouts The Girl Scouts will be allowed to use the clubhouse with the placement of a $250 deposit to protect the
community assets which will be returned to them once they no longer need the facility

/

OPEN FORUM - There were several home owners in attendance with various questions about the community and how
it is govern

Rick Conley, President





